
                                          

Your continued support makes projects like this possible. 

 

The Scratching Post 
Sister Kitten’s Summer 2022 Newsletter 

Recent TNR project

   

Can you foster with 

children in the 

family? Absolutely! 

 

Rescued from the 

mean streets, 

now thriving in 

foster care. 

 

A kitten peers out at us from 

behind scrap metal during a 

large TNR project in Bryson 

City. We trapped 25 adult cats 

and 14 kittens. The adults 

were TNRed and are safely 

back in their colony. This is 

only one of many projects we 

are currently working on. 

 

Fostering 

We want to thank our foster families and explain why fostering is such an important step between trapping and 

adoption. 

1. Newly trapped feral kittens have very little experience with humans, and they are fearful and suspicious. 

2. By giving them their own space in a spare room or bathroom, they will respond to gradual contact with humans. 

3. With patience and care from the foster family, kittens will become loving and adoptable. 

A quote from a foster family 

“Watching a kitten go from an insecure, fearful being to a confident loving kitten is priceless. It’s so fulfilling  

to know that your care and a simple space in your home is not only keeping cats healthy and safe, but also  

gives them the opportunity to thrive in the years ahead.” Michelle 

 

Become a Sister Kitten Monthly Supporter 

Help guarantee that Sister Kitten will be there for animals in need by setting up a monthly donation through 

our secure website or through PayPal. New monthly donors who give $10 or more a month will receive a 

special t-shirt. 



 

 

A couple of recent success stories 

                                           

 

 

                                                                                     

              

        

  

This little beauty was spotted near 
Tupelo Honey. We trapped her 
and she was fostered and treated 
for ringworm by Angel, our 
adoption coordinator. She was 
adopted by the person who first 
spotted her. Kitty’s name? Tupelo, 
of course! 

Three of the five “Harry Potter” 
kittens were adopted by the same 
family from our facilities at Petco on 
Brevard Road. How lucky these three 
brothers are to be able to grow up 
together! 

This is what your donations  
help us accomplish! 

  It's kitten season! Help us keep pace with the need for TNR, medical care and adoption by donating generously. 

Donate for animals in need at sisterkitten.org. 

PayPal.me/sisterkitten or Venmo.com/sisterkitten 

 

 

 

PayPal.me/sisterkitten or Venmo.com/sisterkitten 

 

Animals who received 
additional veterinary 

medical care 
54 

Animals placed into 
foster homes or 

adopted 

138 

Thinking about adopting? 

We always have cats and kittens on display for adoption at Petco, 825 Brevard Road, 

Asheville. You can fill out an adoption application at www.sisterkitten.org. 

 

 

Trapping in the Rain 

with Sterling Davis of TrapKing Cat 

Solutions. Eric said, “He paid me one of 

the best compliments I’ve ever 

received, ‘...this dude is a pro’”. Thank 

you, Sterling, for all your good work. 

TNR projects – cats 

spayed/neutered 

and vaccinated 

264 

So far this year you have helped make a difference in your community!  

See how your support has impacted the animals in Western North Carolina. 


